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Overview 

Requires that contracts for public works financed in whole or in part by state 

appropriations or local or state tax revenue must require that American steel 

products be used in performance of the contract and any related subcontracts. This 

requirement does not apply if the public agency entering into the contract 

determines that American steel products are not available or that the cost of using 

American steel products would exceed 15 percent of the cost of other steel 

products. 

 


